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Post: Teacher of Mathematics
(Full Time)

Salary: Main/UPS Scale

Closing date: 27th January 2025 

Interview date: w/c 3rd February 2025  
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Teacher of Mathematics
Salary: Main Scale / UPS Scale

We wish to appoint for September 2025, a well-qualified, enthusiastic teacher of mathematics to teach at all key stages. The successful applicant will be joining a specialist team that has a consistently impressive track record of securing high achievement at GCSE and A level.

Information about the school can be found here: Welcome to Handsworth Grammar School - King Edward VI Handsworth Grammar School

The department page is here: Mathematics - King Edward VI Handsworth Grammar School

We also have our own website here: HGS Maths - Home

The Mathematics department at King Edward VI Handsworth Grammar School is highly successful.  Mathematics is the most popular subject at A-Level with 230 students currently studying the subject.  Many of these students also study Further Mathematics and STEM related degrees are also the most popular courses our students go onto study at university.

In 2024, the GCSE and A-Level results achieved by the department were exceptional.  At GCSE Maths achieved a Progress 8 Score of 0.82 with 75% of students achieving a Grade 7 or above in the subject.  At A-Level, 51% of students achieved an A or A*.

The popularity of the subject and the outcomes achieved by students are testament to the hard work, wealth of knowledge and innovative approach of the team of staff in the department.  
 
Moving forward, the mathematics department aims to consolidate recent developments and move the School on to higher achievements, while improving the facilities we provide for the students and staff.  Recent developments include substantial work on the curriculum, teaching and learning and also on monitoring, evaluation and review. 

Applications are welcomed from newly qualified teachers and experienced teachers alike.

For further details and an application pack and/or to arrange a visit please contact Agnieszka Uzlis (HR Manager) on 0121 554 2794 ext.208 or email auzlis@handsworth.bham.sch.uk or visit the School website www.handsworth.bham.sch.uk


Closing date for applications is midday on by 12pm, Monday 27th January 2025  
Interviews will be held w/c 3rd February 2025

We place a priority on safeguarding children and are an equal opportunity employer
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